

County Administrator's Office 1112 Manatee Avenue West Bradenton, FL 34205 Phone: (941) 745-3717 www.mymanatee.org

April 24, 2018

City of Palmetto Ms. Shirley Groover Bryant, Mayor P.O. Box 1209 Palmetto, FL 34220-1209

RE: Water Agreement Renewal

Dear Mayor Bryant:

Upon receipt of your letter dated March 13, 2018 notifying us of the City's intent to renew the Potable Water Agreement, the matter was scheduled on today's agenda of the Manatee County Board of County Commissioners. The request to renew was approved.

This letter will formalize the renewal of the Agreement for the ten-year period beginning October 1, 2019 and expiring on September 30, 2029, with no changes to the original Agreement.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact our Utilities Director, Mike Gore, at 941-792-8811 or at mike.gore@mymanatee.org.

Sincerely,

Ed Hunzeker County Administrator

Cc: Mike Gore, Utilities Director Allen R. Tusing, Director of Public Works James R. Freeman, City Clerk